
Newsletters are available via the App, on the website, by clicking the text link or 

we will send it by email - if you give us your email address! 

Bird’s Bush News 
5th April 2019 Spring 2 - Week 26 

 

Class Champions 

R1 Isabelle 

R2 Juliette 

2 Peyton 

3 Isabella 

4 Georgie 

5 Tia 

6 Tayla 

7 Tallulah 

8 Ryan 

9 Chloe-Anne 

10 Luke 

R Scarlett 

Y1 Archie 

Y2 Ellie-Rose 

Y3 Hannah 

Y4 Tallulah 

Y5 Mark 

Y6 Phoenix 

Read it! Winners 

 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you in an emergency and keep you 

updated with our message system. 

PARENTSô EVENINGS  : TUESDAY 9TH AND THURSDAY 11TH 

APRIL, 2019 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Parent’s Evenings next week 

          Tuesday 9th - 3.30 - 5.00pm or Thursday 11th 3.30 - 7.00pm 

If you have not received a text message link to book your appointment, 

or are having difficulty accessing the system, please contact us so that 

we can book you in.  

 

 

 

As a celebration of KS1 topic learning the 

children were invited to come into school 

dressed as knights, princesses and   

dragons today. 



Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School 
 

Together We Succeed 

Denese Hill (our Family Support 

Worker) will be holding a coffee 

morning in school once a month 

for our current parents.  Our next 

coffee mornings are 24th May and 

28th June. 

Denese is also available throughout 

the week to discuss any issues,    

problems or concerns you may have.  

Diary Dates 

9th & 11th April - Parent Consultation Evenings 

12th April - Easter Bonnets & Easter Eggs 

15th April - 26th April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

2nd May - School closed for Elections (except Y6) 

6th May - School Closed Bank Holiday Monday 

13th May - Year 6 SATs week 

 

Further details about events will be sent out by 
text or letter nearer the date. 

REMINDER 

Our school telephone number is 

01827 214666 

EASTER EVENTS 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  

Make/decorate an Easter hat  

Please do not send them in  

until Friday 12th April 

Easter Parade at 1pm on Friday 

12th April on the upper school 

playground.  

 

 

Juniors  

Decorate an egg 

Please do not send them in  

until Thursday 11th April 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter raffle  

Tickets are £1 per strip (5 tickets) 
and should be returned to school 
with the payment by Thursday 
11th April.  

Extra tickets are available from the 
office if you would like some more. 

Kitchen Easter picture competition.   

Pictures should be sent into school by Thursday 11th April. 

SATs 

Year 6 and Year 2 SATs are nearly upon us!  

Revision books for Year 6 are available from school 

to help your child revise and keep up the fantastic 

work they have been doing over the holiday. 

Year 6 SATs week is 13th May - please do not 

make appointments for your child during this week 

as they need to be in school for their tests. 

Year 2 tests are not as formal as Year 6 and will be 

done in groups as part of their lessons. 

Information booklets will be available at parents 

evening  

 


